
CSAPL/CS-09/005 
January 03, 2025 

The General Manager 
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 
Stock Exchange Building 
Stock Exchange Road 
Karachi. 

Dear Sir, 
SUBJECT: PRICE SENSITIVE INFORMATION 

In accordance with section 96 of the Securities Act 2015 and Clause 5.6.1(a) of the PSX 
Regulations of the Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited, we hereby convey the following 
information: 

“In continuation to our letter CSAPL/CS-09/435 dated December 23, 2024 regarding 
Material Information, we would like to inform that the contractor has awarded 
Crescent Steel and Allied Products Limited an additional contract for supply of 40-
inch diameter coated steel line pipes amounting to Rs. 1,504 million (excluding sales 
tax). This contract is expected to be completed by the first quarter of FY 2025-26”.  

You may please inform the TRE certificate holders of the Exchange according. 

Disclosure Form is attached herewith. 

Thanking you, 

Yours truly, 
Crescent Steel and Allied Products Limited 

Azeem Sarwar, FCA 
Company Secretary 



Annexure – A 

DISCLOSURE FORM  
IN TERMS OF SECTION 96 AND 131 OF THE SECURITIES ACT 2015 

Name of Company Crescent Steel and Allied Products Limited 
E- Floor, IT Tower, 73-E/1, Hali Road,  
Gulberg III, Lahore - Pakistan. 

Date of Reporting 
Contact Information 

January 03, 2025  
Azeem Sarwar 
Company Secretary 
9th Floor, Sidco Avenue Centre,  
264 R. A. Lines Karachi, Pakistan 
Tel: 021 3567 4881-5  
Email: company.secretary@crescent.com.pk 

PUBLIC DISCLOSURE OF MATERIAL INFORMATION 

In accordance with the section 96 and 131 of the Securities Act 2015 and Clause 5.6.1(a) 
of the Rule Book of the Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited, we hereby convey the following 
information: 

In continuation to our letter CSAPL/CS-09/435 dated December 23, 2024 regarding 
Material Information, we would like to inform that the contractor has awarded Crescent 
Steel and Allied Products Limited an additional contract for supply of 40-inch diameter 
coated steel line pipes amounting to Rs. 1,504 million (excluding sales tax). This contract 
is expected to be completed by the first quarter of FY 2025-26.  

Azeem Sarwar, FCA 
Company Secretary 

Date: January 03, 2025 
Karachi 


